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LONGFORD COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENTS ACT  2000 (as amended) and 

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENTS REGULATIONS 2001 (as amended)
Notice is hereby given that in accordance with the requirements of the above regulations that Longford County Council proposes to undertake the following works:
Change of Internal Layout and Change of Use for Rose Cottage, Ballinalee, Co. Longford

The proposed works will consist of :

· Removal of some internal walls

· Change of use from Residential House to Coffee Shop/Interpretation Centre
Plans and particulars of the proposed development will be available for inspection or purchase at a fee, not exceeding the reasonable cost of making the copy, at the office of Longford County Council, Áras an Chontae, Great Water Street, Longford during official public opening hours, excluding weekends and bank holidays from Friday 16th September, 2022 up to and including Friday 14th October, 2022.
Plans and particulars are also available to view online at www.longfordcoco.ie
Submissions with respect to the proposed development, dealing with the proper planning and sustainable development of the area, may be made in writing to Longford County Council, headed

“Change of Internal Layout and Change of Use for Rose Cottage, Ballinalee, Co. Longford”

and addressed to Planning Section, Longford County Council, Áras an Chontae, Great Water Street, Longford to arrive not later than Friday 28th October, 2022 at 4pm.
Mr. John Brannigan,
Director of Services
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